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March 27, 2021

Chandra McKnight
Senior Admissions Officer
Keiser University
(543) 210-9876
c.mcknight@youremail.com

Dear Ms. McKnight,

In my senior year at high school, I received the highest overall score for the Human
Physiology elective course. My teachers cited my outstanding knowledge of biology and
well-developed reasoning skills as the reasons for awarding this mark. I hope to
demonstrate the same drive and scientific aptitude as a nursing student at Keiser
University.

As an ambitious and caring aspiring nurse, Keiser University's reputation for providing
high-quality clinical instruction and practical opportunities appeals to me. I believe that the
following achievements demonstrate that I have the ability and potential to succeed:

● Consistently scoring in the top 5% of my high school cohort for science and math
● Raising more than $10k to support a local drug education program through

community activities
● Volunteering weekly at an elementary school and delivering workshops on healthy

eating to over 30 students

I would like to schedule an interview to discuss how my personal qualities and academic
achievements can make me an asset to Keiser University's nursing program in 2021. Please
get in touch to suggest a suitable time.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Osbourne

P.S. I would love to explain why my peers voted for me to represent them on the school
council in 2020.


